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Media Advisory 
 
Royal Canadian Navy and Nunatsiavut Affiliation Ceremony 
 
September 19, 2022 – Hopedale, N.L. – Department of National Defence / Canadian Armed 
Forces 
 
What: A Northern Affiliation Ceremony between HMCS Margaret Brooke and the Inuit region of 
Nunatsiatvut will be held in Hopedale, NL.  This event will mark the second Northern Affiliation 
between an Arctic and Offshore Patrol Ship and the Inuit-Nunagat regions. The event will 
include a Kullik lighting ceremony, a cultural performance, remarks by key representatives of the 
Nunatsiavut Government and members of the Royal Canadian Navy serving in HMCS Margaret 
Brooke.  
 
When: September 21st, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Where: Nunatsiavut Assembly Building in Hopedale, Labrador 
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Notes to editor  
Media who would like more information on this event and additional information on Northern 
Affiliation between the RCN and Inuit Nunangat regions are invited to contact us via email to 
receive a digital media kit.  
 
 
Related products 
Backgrounder—Arctic and Offshore Patrol Ships  
Nunatsiavut Government 
  
Contacts 
Nunatsiavut Government 
Tel:  709-896-8582 
Email: bert.pomeroy@nunatsiavut.com  
 
For more information about the Royal Canadian Navy, visit: www.Canada.ca/en/navy.html 
 
Media Relations 
Royal Canadian Navy, Department of National Defence 
Email: navypublicaffairs.affairespubliquesdelamarine@forces.gc.ca  


